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dean, or director before they are submitted to the Associate Provost for Equal Opportunity and Affirmative 
Action.  After approving the Standard Search and Evaluation Procedures, the vice president, dean, or director 
should send the SSEP to RAPS@columbia.edu with a completed copy of this cover form. The SSEP must come 
from the vice president, dean, or director and not from the hiring unit. The EOAA office will review all SSEP and 
contact the hiring unit if there are questions or changes and notify the hiring unit when its SSEP have been 
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